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1) One of the bathrooms in the Clubhouse developed a water line leak under the sink.  It was discovered after damage had already occurred to the bathroom vanity, wallpaper and wallboard.  The leak was repaired and the damp wallboard and wallpaper were removed as well as the vanity.  The vanity will be repaired and the wallboard will be replaced.  This is a work in progress by the Maintenance Committee.



Eugene Lisewski, Jr.
Chairman, Maintenance Committee


